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Dear parents and carers,  
 
I can’t believe how quickly the weeks seem to be going!  
 
The children continue to demonstrate super attitudes to learning. We are 
so proud that they are being the very best that they can be! It was lovely 
to welcome so many parents and carers to our awards assembly this 
morning where we saw children celebrating many achievements.  
 
As always, the highlight of my week is visiting classrooms and seeing the 
children. It has been wonderful to see some of the excellent work the 
children have been producing; I was particularly impressed with how much 
pride the children in Year 2 were taking with the presentation in their 
Maths books. Keep up the good work! 
 
Please be mindful about how you drive and park on Woodview Drive and 
around the school. We all want our children to be safe. 
 
If you have any comments or concerns, please feel free to speak to us.  
 
Thank you all for your continued support 
 
Have a lovely weekend 
 
Mr Broadfield 
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Autumn Term Dates  
 

Term Starts: 
Tuesday 6th September 2022 
 
INSET DAY: School closed to 
pupils 
Friday 14th October 2020 

 
 

 


